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Its been several months since the last newsletter---and I apologize—but will attempt to 

‘catchup’ on  activities since the last newsletter —past, present and future Hi Lites of 

coming events. 

 

 

CHOP SUEY MEET (July 14, 2013) 

This years CHOP SUEY MEET was held on July 14. There were 16 participants and the 

conditions were very good for having good catches. Following all the divers return, a 

stew and rice lunch, prepared by Terry, was served.  After the weigh in / awards, the 

usual socializing ( BS session) ended the afternoon.  A good time was had by all.  The 

drawn weights for UKU’s were as follows: 1
st
 8.5 lbs, 2

nd
 10.5 lbs, 3

rd
 8.0 lbs, and 

UHU’s: 1
st
 9.5 lbs, 2

nd
 7.5 lbs, 3

rd
 9.0 lbs. The winners were as follows:  

TEAM: 1
ST

  DAVID SAKODA / BRANDON TAMASHIRO  DIF F= 5.65 

     2
ND

 SHAY MOTONAGA / GARRRISON NAKAMURA  DIFF = .06  

  ( no mo 2 fish minimum) 

     3
RD

 CHRIS VISORIA / REECE MITSUYASU  DIFF = 12.27 

  ( 10 point penalty for being back 10 minutes late) 

UKU’S:  1
ST

 DELL AGRICULA  7.09 lbs 

       2
ND

 ROLAND MIGUEL  8.98 lbs 

       3
RD

 CHRIS VISORIA  8.22 lbs 

UHU’S:  1
ST

 TYLER CICCONE  6.29 lbs 

       2
ND

 REECE MITSUYASU  5.95 lbs 

       3
RD

 SEAN SLENTZ  “ lucky draw” 

      

Coming Attractions 

 

October 13
TH

 Hawaii Fishing and Seafood Festival.  AHK will again 

have a booth- with the “wheel of fish” and target species.  The object is to  promote local 

knowledge of certain Hawaii’ reef  fish, while having fun.  Contact  Terrence, Terry or 

Frank if U Wanna kokua at the booth,?? Especially 10 AM thru 2 PM.  Pier 38, Hawaii 

 



Fishing Village, 1133 Nimitz Highway, near NICO’S. Give Terrence a call or ' 

 

October 26
th 

 MELE KALIKIMAKA - AHK XMAS  Party @ Natsunoya Tea 

House. Mark your calendar and remember October 26
th

;Saturday- friendship, games, 
good food, etc  Bring your grab bag gift—around $20, + or – no gags.  , Also be sure 

to label with name  any gifts that Santa will give to your kiddies.  .  We need fish 
for steaming to add to the ordered Tea house food.  So—you divers can 
contribute a few fish between now and party  time. We will accept  fish good for 

steaming---about 2 to 4 pound size, kumus, panunu, mu, uku, etc.  Also 
tako for the pupus.   Call, clean and drop-off  to Terrence, Dennis,  Terry or Frank.  Get 

your forms in or give Terrence a call so we can have an estimate on the numbers.   
 

 

November 24th  is the Kumu Hunt   with the traditional POKI contest.  

This popular event is limited to 30 divers- and although the details/rules will be out with 

the next newsletter, you may want to let Terrence know your interest---you snooze, you 

lose!  HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 
 

Aloha and Safe diving, 

 
Frank 

 

 

NOTICE--  THIS MAILING IS BEING SENT TO AHK MEMBERS AND OTHERS :    

CHANGE- NEW E MAIL ADDRESS:  

  

ffarmfishing@gmail.com 
 
  



 


